
OAMI CoP comments – Vic Tuffen  

 

1. Applications for OAMI’s continues to be relatively high at 28 for the year 
to date. Approximately 23 have been converted to Ofgem approved gas 

meter installers. This compares with 12 completed in each year of  2009 
and 2010. 

 
2. Review of OAMI codes of practice. I have now created a circulation list of 

all OAMIs and MAMs and I will shortly be circulating the revised text. I will 

also send a copy to yourselves to be sent out to all MAMCoP board 
members. I will allow four weeks for comments.  

 

3. Review of the GT suite of documents. This is progressing with GT1 and 
GT2 nearing completion of the first draft. If Dave Thorley is at the 

meeting he will be able to give you more information. Once they are ready 
we will send you copies for circulation to the MAMCoP board and we will 

circulate them to the MAMs for comment. 
 
 

4. The SBGI has written to Steve Rowe  to try to get clarification on Ofgem’s 
position on SMICoP and the impact of the Smart Meter Programme on 

other legislation. It would be helpful if Ofgem had a response to this 
letter.  
 

5. There is a rumour  that there is a consideration that the governance of the 
MAMCoP and OAMI would be moved to Supply Point Administration (SPA). 

Again it would be useful to clarify whether this debate is taking place and 
perhaps open it wider or kill the rumour.   
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